Circle T Trail Riders Newsletter — Spring 2018

O‘ilﬁl(;\ Circle T Trail Riders, Inc.

;; é? SR iort Zellars Boad If you would like to send anything to add to upcoming
g  Newmanstown, PA 17073 newsletters, please email kreading@buxtonsboxes.com
: s or call Kristi at 609-209-5526.

Suggestions, Upcoming Rides, Recaps, Horse Info, For
Sale or anything else that might be useful is always
appreciated!

As in years past the rides hosted and organized by friends and members of Circle T were greatly
enjoyed. Sometimes those participating don’t realize just how much effort goes into hosting an
event. Making sure trails are

clear and safe, checking with land owners if needed, finding places to stay for riders and
horses... A lot of work! So, please try to attend the rides and remember to thank the
hostess/host and respect all properties ridden.

A list of people who sponsored the rides in 2017

Kim < Dave Brendle - New Year’s Day Ride

Mike Getz - Middlecreek Ride

Deb Brodowski — Valley Forge/Greenlane Ride
Bonnie Lambert - Mt. Gretna

Wayne Burrows - Valley Lea

Wayne Burrows ¢ Diane Zuck,— Jacobsburg Ride
Steve Frantz - Steve’s Ride

Jeannie Hunsicker - Brandywine Ride

Katherine, Woody Mack &l Diane Zuck, - Tioga Ride
9 Stoner & Lisa Fessler - Bridle Trail Ride (Loyalsock)
Wayne Burrows - Wayne's Ride

Jenn Clearly - Pink Ride

For all your efforts and plans this past year we thank you and ook forward to another great
riding season in 2018!

So, from all of us at Circle T Trail Riders. ..

Thank You!
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UPCOMING RIDES:
June 8-9, 2018 Steve Frantz's Ride  Pine Grove, PA
July 6-8, 2018 Brandywine Ride Brandywine, PA
August 2-7, 2018 Tioga Ride Tioga, PA near PA Grand Canyon
October 20-21, 2018 2018 Pink Ride Steve Franz’'s Pole Barn
-

Paulette P. Ash
Twin Pines Health Care Center
315 East London Grove Road
West Grove, PA 19390-92939

When

you
December 2017 [0058
someone
Hello All, you
Well, another year has passed and I'm doing about the same. My [O’VQ,
days are so long and I miss my Little Girl, friends, riding and camping.
you
I truly hope you and yours are all well and enjoying all the holiday .
activities. galn
They keep me pretty busy here with all types of activities and of an
course I've made a lot of friends.
Py i angel
In August my Little Girl died in her sleep, then a week later Kathy’s
dog, Jr., died so they both have a friend in heaven. Kathy has a new puppy you
and she brings him to visit me, but it’s just not the same. The puppy, Trace,
is a blue healer but things around here don’t move fast enough for him. ﬁnow[

Trace is growing fast and is too heavy and wiggly for me to hold in my lap.

I would really like it if you could drop in to visit me or to hear from
you, my address is above. Please bring or send me pictures.

Happy Holidays,

Paulette P. Ash
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Pink Ride 2017 ~
$3,189 to BCRF |
Thank you for your

support!!!

f _
4

Pink Ride 2017

The weather didn’t cooperate but we were able to get a short ride in on Saturday for about 10 riders. The
evening was great with over 100 Chinese auction items. When it was all said and done we collected $3189!!! We
are able to have $2864 matched dollar for dollar by anonymous donator which made our donations even greater!
Thanks to all that attended, businesses that donated, and everyone that helped to make this weekend a success.

STEVE FRANZ’S
RIDE
2017

Always a good attendance,
great riding and yummy food!
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The Tioga Ride usually begins on a Wednesday when most people start arriving. The rides are four to five hours long
with lots of wooded trails and ups and downs. We have plenty of room for everyone to put horses on tie lines or put up
portable fences, but there is limited room for rigs, so reservations are required. There are great campfires every night and
Saturday night we all bring a dish to share for dinner at the campfire. Sunday, we eat whatever is left from Saturday
night. Monday is a trip to the local Fair and Tuesday is pack up to go home, both days we usually do a short ride. Thank
you to Katherine, Woody and Diane for sponsoring this ride.
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The Valley Lea Ride is hosted by Wayne Burrows and takes us through
Lancaster Amishfarm land. This is a fun ride with many challenging trails.
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Tack Shop Word Find * Facts About Horses
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by the change in daylight hours, not
the temperature outside
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BRIDLE TRAIL “LOYALSOCK”

HORSES
Leave
HOOE PRINTS

an BOUT

HEART

Thanks to JJ and Lisa for sponsoring the Bridle Trail Ride (Loyalsock).
It was a weekend of good riding and great food!
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BRANDYWINE RIDE

The Brandywine Ride
takes place in the summer
hosted by Jeanne
Hunsicker. Part of the ride
takes us riding up through
the creek. After our
Saturday ride we all cool
off by going tubing down
the Brandywine Creek.
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i JUST A REMINDER! IF YOU HAVEN'T 3

Af:s ALREADY DONE SO, PLEASE SEND IN YOUR :R:S

2018 MEMBERSHIP AND DUES!

Circle T Trail Riders, Inc
2018 Membership Application/Dues

MEMBERSHIP TYPE: AMOUNT DUES MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN MARCH 31%, 2018
O Individual $25.00 Make Checks payable to Circle T Trail Riders
O  Family * $35.00 PLEASE COMPLETE APPLICATION LEGIBLY AND MAIL TO:

EVEN IF PAYING BY CASH OR IN PERSON

Tracy Hower
SENIOR (AGE 62+) AMOUNT 242 S. Fort Zellars Road

[0 Individual Senior  $10.00 DTN P A0

[J Senior Couple ** $15.00 Total Amount Enclosed

* Family — Members living at the same permanent address
** Senior Couple — Both members at same address AND both age 62 or older.
If one member is less than 62 and at the same address — FAMILY RATE applies.

MEMBER NAME ADDRESS PHONE NUMBER E-MAIL ADDRESS

Home & Cell

Each membership will receive Circle T. Trail Riders Newsletters. If you provide an e-mail address, one will be e-mailed. If you prefer “snail-mail”
or do not have access to the internet we will mail you a copy. Be sure to keep your address and e-mail up to date with Tracy Hower at
TracyGHower@ Comcast.net. The newsletter is also available for viewing on our website at: www.CircleTTrailRiders.com.

O Yes, please continue to SNAIL MAIL me the newsletter.

O No, I'll help save the club money and look for an e-mail notification for the newsletter.

Circle T is always looking for suggestions and/or ride ideas. Is there somewhere you would like to go? Let us know
your thoughts and preferences. This is YOUR club: please share your thoughts and ideas!

[0 1 would be interested in hosting or helping organize a ride in 2018.

My favorite ride is

Suggestions/Comments:
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Horsin’ Around Hideaway — Cabin & Horse Stalls

This quaint little cabin is nestled in hills of Jamestown, TN.
Right from the property is a trail that leads to Proctor Ridge
and Wild Cat Den, part of Big South Fork National River and
- Recreation Area. Only 8 miles away, you can trailer the horses
For Rent | to Pickett State Park for more horse trails, hiking trails,
ST~ boating, fishing, and more.

of
‘\Y l' !"'MJ Accommodations: 2 Queen Beds, Sofa Bed & Full Futon. Full Kitchen
& Dining area, Living room with TV and DVD Player, Washer & Dryer.

!

Horse Accommodations: 5 Horse Stalls (10’ x 10’ each),
Tack Room and Hay Racks.

www.horsinaroundhideaway.com 609-209-7264

Did you get a new horse? Have a new foal?
Got an interesting horse tale to share?

If you have good news or story ideas that you’d like to see
in this newsletter, please let me know!

This Newsletter will be most effective when it meets the needs
of the Circle T Trailriders membership.

The photos in this issue also came from people like YOU! » -
Please send stories or pictures to: 70 b near WEROM|
Kristi at KReading @buxtonsboxes.comr IWER = 3 | You!;




